
 Metropolitan King County Council 

March 13, 2024 

Rian Watt 

Dear Mr. Watt, 

We are pleased to recommend you to serve as one of the King County Council appointments to the 
King County Regional Homelessness Authority's Implementation Board. The term for this appointment 
will last through December 31, 2024, subject to appointment by the King County Council and 
confirmation by the Governing Committee.  

The Implementation Board is tasked with the operations and management of all Authority affairs. Your 
personal and professional experience, including work to help communities across the United States and 
Canada reach functional zero homelessness for a population, will serve the Authority well in achieving 
its goal of significantly decreasing the incidence of homelessness throughout King County, using equity 
and social justice principles.  

Thank you for agreeing to serve the people of King County as a member of the King County Regional 
Homelessness Authority's Implementation Board.  

Sincerely, 

Jorge L. Barón  Claudia Balducci 
Councilmember, District 4 Councilmember, District 6 


